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School Year: 2020-2021
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

In compliance with the federal McKinney-Vento Homeless Assistance Act, as reauthorized in 2015 by Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), States and Local Educational Agencies must ensure that children and youths living in transition have equal access to the same free, appropriate public education, as provided to other children and youths. Based on the Children and Youth in Transition Program’s Project UP-START Student Eligibility Questionnaire (FM-7378) that you completed and submitted to the District, your child has met the Program’s eligibility requirements and has been enrolled in Project UP-START for this school year. Please note that FM-7378 must be completed each school year in order to be enrolled in the Project UP-START Program.During the 2020-2021 school year, your child will have access to quality educational and support services to ensure that he/she has an opportunity to meet the same challenging State academic standards to which all students are held. The support that Project UP-START is able to provide to your child includes but is not limited to the following services: 

• Immediate free lunch; 

• Monitoring of your child’s attendance to school and his/her academic performance, conducted by the School UP-START Liaison in conjunction with District’s UP-START staff members; 

• Case management assistance; 

• Transportation requests to School of Origin if over two (2) miles from the nighttime residence; 

• Referrals to “The Shop,” operated by the Office of Community Engagement for school supplies, food, clothing and toiletries; • Referral to community agencies; and 

• College transition support if your child is in his/her Senior year of high school.If you would like more information regarding the Project UP-START Program, you may contact the UPSTART Liaison at your child’s school, or by calling 305 995-7318, or by emailing projectupstart@dadeschools.net, or access the information on the Miami-Dade County Public Schools, Project UP-START’s website at http://ProjectUpStart.dadeschools.net. Thank you for your continued interest in your child’s education. Sincerely,
Sincerely,
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